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THE 41ST SESSION OF THE UNIVERSAL PERIODIC REVIEW (UPR), UNITED REPUBLIC OF TANZANIA’S STATEMENT ON SOUTH AFRICA, 16 NOVEMBER 2022

Thank you, Mr. President,

The United Republic of Tanzania congratulates South Africa for the comprehensive national report. 
We commend the measures undertaken to implement the recommendations accepted during the last Universal Periodic Review. 
We appreciate the efforts of the Government to combat poverty and inequality; as well as the steps taken to alleviate unemployment. 
We applaud the legislative measures undertaken to ensure the right to adequate housing is realised. We also acknowledge the steps taken in the health sector.
In the spirit of constructive engagement, we recommend that the Government of South Africa continue implementing the National Strategic Plan 2017 -2022 to accelerate prevention and reduce new HIV, TB and STI infections.
The United Republic of Tanzania wishes the delegation of South Africa a successful Review session. 
I thank you.
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